January 9, 2014

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

The adjourned meeting of the Board of Directors of the
Palmdale Recycled Water Authority
scheduled for January 15, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at
City of Palmdale Council Chambers
located at 38300 Sierra Highway, Suite B, Palmdale
is hereby canceled due to lack of a quorum.



